
 TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, Chd.  

    Thank-you note for parents 

          10.02.2024 

Dear Parent/s, 

This note is most specially written to the parents whose children 

participated in the school Annual Function on 8
th
 Feb, 2024, and whereas 

the school management, staff and Principal would like to thank the 

parents for their outstanding co-operation in organising and conducting 

the Annual show which includes the following : 

i) For bearing with the school closure due to cold weather conditions 

notably fog and no sun. 

ii) Sending the children most regularly for practice including on 

Sunday, 28.01.2024. 

iii) For personally collecting from the school the Annual Function 

dress and Invitation Card/s. 

vi) For attending the show in full strength and being an excellent 

audience. 

Thanking all the parents once again. 

 

Principal 

 


